
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE                                        27 .06 .2021  

EFESME Board of Directors  
and General Assembly 

The EFESME Members met in Brussels to discuss on the future of the 
Federation and how to continue to protect and support the lift SMEs it 
represents in Europe. 

 

The latest EFESME Board of Directors and General Assembly took place on 
Tuesday 25 June 2024. During the meetings, the EFESME Members re-elected 
Mr. Massimo Bezzi (Italy) as President of the Federation and Mr. Damyan Petrov 
(Bulgaria) as Vice-President. Mr. José María Compagni Morales (Spain) 
stepped down from his role as Vice-President of the Federation to become the new 
Secretary General. 
Mr. Compagni Morales takes over from Mr. Luciano Faletto (Italy), who held 
this position for years with dedication and commitment.  

Wishing Mr. Compagni Morales the best of luck in his new role, EFESME would 
like to thank Mr. Faletto for the years he has enthusiastically dedicated to the 
Federation, in supporting its projects at both the technical and political levels, and 
its entire activity to protect European lift SMEs. 

The EFESME Members also had the to discuss with the Federation’s technical 
experts the many activities carried out at European and international level 
with regard to standardisation, as well as the various projects and discussion 
tables in which EFESME is involved on behalf of European lift SMEs.  

 

With renewed optimism, the EFESME Members reaffirmed their confidence in 
the Federation's activities and projects, with an ever-increasing focus and 
involvement of their associates and SMEs so that they can become more and more 
leading players in the European lift industry. 


